
Windermere is the Communities for Children (CfC) Facilitating Partner for Cranbourne.

We are currently seeking applications from eligible organisations to deliver inclusive and 
accessible activities in the Cranbourne area, that lead to positive outcomes for children  
(0 to 12 years) and their families and have a focus on engaging with Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander families.

An EOI information session will be held online from  
1.30pm - 2.30pm, Wednesday 23 November 2022 

Please contact the CfC FP Cranbourne team to RSVP or for 
further information on the EOI requirements.

for funding through Communities for Children Cranbourne - 
Supporting Cranbourne children  
and families. 

Expressions of Interest (EOI)

windermere.org.au1300 946 337 info@windermere.org.au

EOI deadline:  
Close of business 

Wednesday  
30 November 2022


